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As A 60 plus-year resident of Gilliam County, whose family has ranched in the county 

for over 100 years, I want to voice my support for SB 1576 Amendment 4 

 

As  estate issues have become more complex, small counties, such as Gilliam, need  

the option  to transfer probate jurisdiction to Circuit Court if they so chose 

 

Sincerely,  Michael P Campbell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


